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Valenza, 10/01/2025 
            

The Management

New italian Art SRL,
operating in the sector of third-party jewelry production, consistently with the will of the company management, 
declares its commitment to manage and develop its activities with constant attention and continuous 
improvement of the quality of services in compliance with Human Rights, Business Ethics, health and safety in 
the workplace and environmental protection.

The ethical principles that underpin the company are summarized in the general corporate policy disseminated 
and shared with all interlocutors who have relationships of any kind with the Organization.

The implementation and management of its Organizational System is based on the dictates of the Responsible 
Jewellery  Council  and  the  OECD  Due  Diligence  Guidance  for  Responsible  Supply  Chains of  Minerals from 
Cahra.

New  Italian  Art  SRL,  works  to  establish  solid  corporate  management  systems  by  adopting  a  supply  chain 
policy  that  affirms  our  commitment  to  respecting  man  and  his  rights  in  order  to  avoid  contributing  to  the 
financing of conflict by respecting all relevant resolutions and laws issued by the United Nations and global 
associations competent in the matter.

We ask that our values   and principles be disseminated and shared by all our counterparts by disseminating 
the Corporate Policy and requesting acceptance of the same.

The identification of risks related to the supply chain involves the use of a specific questionnaire sent to our 
suppliers according to the risk indicators referred to in the supplement to the OECD guidelines “Due Diligence 
Guidance  for  Responsible  Supply  Chains  of  Minerals  from  Cahra”  integrated  with  additional  requirements 
regarding compliance with Human Rights, Health and Safety regulations in the workplace and compliance with 
environmental regulations.

All our transactions are carried out only and exclusively if the level of risk assessed for the counterparty in 
question is acceptable. Due to the nature of our business, risky transactions are not conceivable.

We encourage our counterparties to report any complaints as soon as possible via email 
mmantelli@newitalianart.it

The responsibility for handling complaints lies with the Management.

We declare that during the period of application of the RJC Code of Practices, no deviations from the Code of 
Practices were detected, no risky transactions were detected in the Supply Chain based on the “OECD Due 
Diligence Guidance for Responsible Supply Chains of Minerals from Cahra” and all transactions processed are 
low risk.
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